Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 155 Wednesday, April 29, 2015

Students: During several recent trips, our parking lot security person found that students were parking in teacher spaces and/or in
non-parking spaces. Please remember that when you are attending a Field Trip you are still to park in the student lots in student
spaces. Administration

This week’s spirit week will culminate in the Clash of the Classes Competition in the Arena during Club period. As a lead up to that,
Student Council is rallying support for school spirit with the following theme days:

Wednesday: College Shirt

Thursday: Throwback Thursday

Friday: Class Color - 9th: Orange; 10th: Green; 11th: Red; 12th: black

Clash of the Classes Pep Rally Games: If you'd like to represent your class at the Pep Rally on Friday, sign up for games at lunch.
Sign ups will be available today, Tuesday and Wednesday. Games include Tug-of-War, Dodgeball, and Fox in the Hen House. Don't
forget that tomorrow is Throwback Thursday.

Class officer candidates are encouraged to sign up outside of room #136 to tape candidate speeches. Speeches should be no longer
than two minutes and should be typed and available online or on a USB thumb drive. Times are available before and after school.
The deadline to tape your speech is Monday, May 4th.

To Celebrate National School Library Month, the HS library is sponsoring Student Fine Discount Days. Didn’t return your library
book on time? Have a fine you have been avoiding?? In celebration of National School Library Month, we will give you a break on
your fines. Come in on your Class Discount Day and pay a little less on those overdue books!

Junior Class of 2016 — Wednesday, April 29

Senior Class of 2015 — Thursday, April 30

Blue Streak Connections will formally be a club at the high school next year. This club is for students interested in being a mentor to
a peer with special needs here at the high school. The goal of Blue Streak Connections is to develop a natural friendship in and
outside the club setting. Mentors and mentees will meet during club periods as well as scheduled extracurricular activities. This year,
some of the activities we did included game night, art night, the musical, a field trip to Black Rock, and a Barnstormers game. If you
are interested in participating in this club next year, please pick up an application in the office or in the cafeteria during lunches on
May 15 or 18 and talk to some of the current participants that can answer any questions you may have. Applications will also be
available in room 161. Applications will be due to room 161 on May 20. If you have any questions please see Mrs. Sawyer or Mrs.
Van Aulen, or our student leaders Haley Cubell and Emily Zapcic.

Connect Club is looking for new mentors for the freshman summer orientation and the 2015-16 school year. If you are interested in
being an in-club or out-of club member pick up an application in room 226.

Interact Club is hosting its second annual Ping Pong and Kan Jam tournament on Thursday, April 30th at 3 p.m. in the North Gym.
Sign up at all lunches through today, April 29th. Singles Ping Pong is $4 and a doubles team is $8. Kan Jam teams of two can register
for $8. All proceeds benefit the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society and international causes. Come show your skill and raise money for
a good cause.

Do you want to be a part of an outstanding community service organization? Applications to join Key Club for the 2015-2016 school
year are now available outside Mr. Aiello's room, Room 172. All applications are due to Mr. Aiello no later than 3:00 PM on Friday,
May 1. D. Aiello

Attention Students: Are you looking for a way to get more involved in school activities and help to make history? Yearbook is
looking for creative and motivated students to join our club next year. Please pick up an application from Mrs. Daveler in room 25 or
Mrs. Wolfe in room 124.

TODAY’S SPORTS
SPORT A A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Soft Warwick H HS Field M&N 4:15
Base Warwick A HS 4:15 2:40




